A Special Programme
“For Our Friends”

Sri Chinmoy: The Peace Meditation
at the United Nations
cordially invites you to

a musical programme and reception

Wednesday, 3 December 1986
Church Center for the United Nations
44th Street and First Ave. — Second Floor
1:00 p.m.

Many friends and colleagues in the international
community have attended our meditations and special
programmes during the year, expressing their good will
and encouragement to the Meditation Group. On this

occasion we would [ike to offer our appreciation and
gratitude to all our friends.

A buffet [uncheon will be served
following the programume.



